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Board of Assessors – April 26, 2010 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:35PM by Assessor Will Naser.  Also present were 
Board Members Pete Manning and Jack McKiernan.  Chairman Jay Newton will be late 
if he can make it. 

 
 

1. Board reviewed and signed excise abatements. 
 
2. Will gave Pete a map of Oak Grove.  Pete said he is moving along with the 

project but it will take time. 
 

3. There was a lengthy discussion on the SITHE abatement.  Will talked to both 
Town Counsel and the DOR – we are not currently under kind of agreement them.  
The assessed value was based on the form of list SITHE provided to Medway.  
On the FOL, they just listed “equipment”, so the Board wants a more detailed list.  
Will to contact the lawyer and ask for it. 
 

4. Will told the Board that Bell Atlantic Mobil has called and wants to settle.  He has 
already done so with several other Cities and Towns.  Will to contact the other 
Towns and see what they have agreed to, if anything. 
 

5. Will to look for the Form of Lists for them for 2004, and 2008-2009. 
 

6. Chairman Newton joined the meeting at 6:35pm 
 

7. Pete asked about the Patriot roll out……Will told them we had some field cards 
and showed them.  

 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:55PM.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Terri Balabanis, Administrative Assistant 
 
 
 


